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5th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a difference a day makes! 
 
Thank you all for your positive feedback about our plans for remote learning plans for the 
coming half term:  
 
For this week your child’s teacher will direct you to work found on our website or on your 
child’s Google classroom space. After that the plan is that each Friday the class teacher 
will send you a timetable for next week’s remote learning. There will be a daily 
opportunity for your child to interact with their teacher and their peers online. We expect 
all children who are currently at home to participate in all scheduled learning activities. 
Lockdown is not holiday from school. Where families are currently left without access to 
remote learning or where a child’s particular learning needs are more suited to traditional 
learning arrangements a paper pack will be made available. 
 
Those children who are learning in school will follow the same learning. 
 
Today and in the coming few days, our teachers will try to contact you by phone (the 
number will show up as withheld on your display) to establish any support you might 
need to enable your child to get the best our of their home learning experience. All staff 
are working hard to put stationery packs together which we aim to deliver within the next 
2 days as well.  
 
The government have promised to support Primary Schools in providing families without 
internet access or device with the equipment to participate in online learning. 
Unfortunately, the allocation of devices we have currently received is very limited and 
won’t cover the need of all families. We will do our best in the coming weeks using our 
own resources to help where we can, but we can’t promise to solve these problems 
without further government support. 
 
All equipment (stationery pack and where applicable electronic devices) is loaned to you 
and we expect it back at the end of the lockdown in good condition – please look after it. 
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Please, contact your child’s class teacher for any immediate questions about home 
learning by using the year group email on Google classrooms. 
 
Year3group@alexandrajunior.co.uk            Year4group@alexandrajunior.co.uk  
Year5group@alexandrajunior.co.uk          Year6group@alexandrajunior.co.uk 
 
Should you have any suggestions about improving our lockdown response or any 
general worries about home learning, we have established a new email address for this 
lockdown period, where you can address your thoughts directly to me 
(headteacher@alexandrajunior.co.uk) 
 
  

 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 Dr R Müller 
 Headteacher 
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